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Edwin Osibo Eco- International Representative Uganda – Bugiri Program 

Brief report on the Hospital Portable Water Project 

 

I was on follow ups for Hospital water project follow ups since Monday 3
rd

 February, 2014.  

Fencing of the new site is still on-going but soon it will get done – hopefully next week.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

However, there are some more clarifications I would like to put forward about the fencing of the 

old site.  

 

In the mid week, I raised an extra concern to the Chief Administrative Officer, L.C V Chairman, 

R.D.C and MS about the claims that the house adjacent to the old pump claims ownership of the 

land. 

The issue is soon to be resolved because the District on behalf of CAO said they have the land 

title and mapping of the area and CAO said they will share with the claimants about the issue of 

the land and why he should not continue submitting pledges of land ownership. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

From left, the L.C V Mr. Azalwa malijan and his fellow counselors, right is the CAO and Madam R.D.C at the 

extreme right viewing project pictures since the construction site began was started 

 
  



The Chairman L.C V also said when the necessary paper work is done, he and other officials will 

have to meet with the claimer of the land and get a clear way forward. However, he said this 

might take some days so the contractor should be attending to other pending works than waiting 

for these issues to be resolved then he resumes works. 

 

Mean while, the MS and R.D.C insisted that the contractor should continue with the new site and 

finalize with the piping and tank painting, installation of the pump and electricity other than 

waiting and lagging on a small issue. 

 

They raised this concern in relation to the urgent water need by the hospital because currently, 

there is no existing water pump that boosts water supply at the hospital wards, administration and 

staff quarters.  

 

The R.D.C advised that it would make more sense to continue works of the new water pump 

system because it proves to have more works pending attendance. 

  

 

 

  


